
Follow-Up After Your Dental Cleaning Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for visiting our dental office for your cleaning 

appointment on [Appointment Date]. We appreciate the opportunity to care for your dental 

health. 

During your visit, our team checked for any signs of dental issues and provided a thorough 

cleaning to ensure your smile stays bright and healthy. If you have any questions about your 

treatment or if you experienced any discomfort during your appointment, please don't hesitate to 

reach out. 

We also want to remind you that regular dental check-ups are key to maintaining good oral 

health. We recommend scheduling your next appointment in [insert recommended time frame, 

e.g., six months] to keep up with your dental care. 

Thank you once again for choosing [Dental Office Name]. We look forward to seeing you again 

soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Dental Office Name] 

[Contact Information] 


